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October 2024 Tw Terri
Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Praying Friends,

We hope you're having a great fall already this year. We were very busy in August and

into September. In August, I was blessed to be able to preach at Shinko Baptist Church,
Megumi Baptist Church, Maranatha Baptist Church and Seaside Baptist Church. All these
churches honored us for being in Japan for 47 1/2 years. We have returned to the States for
a furlough until December.

We left Okinawa September 9 and headed to California with two Japanese girls with

us. One grew up in our church and was saved and baptized at Shinko Baptist Church.

The other girl is a pastor’s daughter. They have both graduated from high school and

are studying already at a Japanese university. They are both interested in going to Bible
college to study the Bible and music. We took them by West Coast Baptist Bible College in
Lancaster, California, and they enjoyed it very much.

After 10 days in California, they headed back to Japan, and we went to visit Terri‘'s dad
who is 91 years old and lives in Arizona. After being with him for a few days, we went on
to our home in Minnesota. We have meetings scheduled in Ohio and Minnesota, which
we are looking forward to. Our telephone number while here in the States is 763-245-2167.
Our email is the same so if you want to contact us for a meeting or for any reason, please
feel free.

Please pray for: 1. Safe travels. 2. Our health as we get checked ups. 3. The ministries in
Japan will grow. 4. Many more Japanese will come to know Christ. 5. The Bible school that
it would grow, and we would see more students attending.

We want to thank you for your faithful support and prayers for us while we have been in
Japan for almost 48 years. It is a great privilege to partner with you to reach the lostin a

country where they are blinded by Satan’s lies and have a difficult time accepting Christ.

Thank you and may the Lord bless you during this fall season.

Yours for the Harvest of souls in Japan,
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Dan and Terri Gardner
Philippians 4:17

"Proclaiming the Risen Son to the land of the rising sun"
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